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FINLAND, Dr Lea Kauppi
On behalf of Finland I would like to report briefly on two recent initiatives that will contribute to enhanced collaboration under the Convention.

In June this year Finland adopted an International Strategy for the Finnish Water Sector. It aims at increasing the international participation and visibility of the Finnish water sector in five thematic areas. One of them is closely linked with the Convention. It focuses on security issues related to water including transboundary waters and water and health.

Further, Finland has launched a new framework proramme for development policy in the EECCA countries called the Wider Europe Initiative. It will provide a funding tool for implementing concrete activities in the countries. They will be streamlined with the principles of the Strategy, thus they will have strong emphasis on transboundary water issues.  Part of the support will be geared towards activities that help improving governance of transboundary waters in terms of legislation, institutions, policies, agreements and systems for water management. 
